
PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION
GENERAL ASSEMBLY
Date: 4/7/2022

I. Call meeting to order

II. Roll Call

III. The Panhellenic Creed

IV. Motion to Approve the Minutes

A. Kappa Alpha Theta 7:23 pm

B. Kappa Delta

V. All SFL update

VI. Executive Officer Reports

VII. Chapter Delegate Reports

VIII. Old Business

IX. New Business

X. Announcements

XI. Motion to Adjourn Meeting

A. Kappa Alpha Theta 8:04 pm

B. Sigma Kappa

V. All SFL Update, Caitlyn Gastfield - cgastfield@ku.edu:

● SFL Awards Banquet is coming up (date still TBD). Thank you to all who applied and interviewed!
● Community Grade Report was released, check in with your chapter president for that

information

VI. Executive Officer Reports

President, Isobel Langham, phapresident.ku@gmail.com:

● Held a President Roundtable last Thursday that went very well, our last President Roundtable will
take place 04/31

● PHA Newsletter will be released this evening
● SILC awards applications close April 8th
● IFC Conduct meeting was held-more information to come in Avery’s minutes
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● A new committee has been formed on PHA! More information to come in announcements this
evening

Vice President, Katie Shipley, kuphavp@gmail.com:

● Voting on PHA Budget 2022 - 2023 in Old Business!
● Currently working on the FFR 2022 Budget and will be presenting it at the next GA!
● Fall Formal Recruitment 2022 Fine Revenue Proposal in New Business!

Director of Health and Safety, Blaine Van Hoosier, kupharisk@gmail.com:

● It is Sexual Assault Awareness Month! Keep checking PHA Instagram for info/resources.
○ Great time to have CARE Sisters present at chapter!

● Keep submitting event notification forms to the SFL office on Rock Chalk Central!

Director of Public Relations, Anna Avery, kuphapr@gmail.com:

● Held my first PR Roundtable last week; everyone has great ideas as we head into recruitment
marketing this summer!

● Working on Guidebook, getting information and quotes from chapters.
● Please keep submitting videos for PHA Experience Day! Try to have these to me by early next

week
○ Submit them here:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CBWPwWYX954WrGjpxSeIfQqdQEqQUTj9ty8sA
NXsKaJgYOxWG2qOJhn4oc_Fb_eQ1uzCIMqH?usp=sharing

○ Late next week, I will start reaching out to chapters to get members to give video
testimonies on why they recommend joining the Panhellenic community

● Like Blaine mentioned, our Instagram is going to be very interactive this month regarding
#SAAM. Encourage members to participate in our days!

● As always, if you have any concerns or ideas related to our social media and recruitment
marketing, send them my way! Our presence is always collaborative.

Director of Recruitment Programming, Allie Zapp, phakurecruit@gmail.com:

● Held my third DOR roundtable last Tuesday, everything's coming into place for FFR22!
● Nothing new from me, mostly putting together chapter info for Experience Day and the

guidebook.

Director of Judicial Affairs, Avery Amerio, kuphajudicial@gmail.com:

● Met with members of IFC yesterday to discuss conduct for Recruitment!
○ There is going to be a report form set up for misconduct, more on this to come as

recruitment gets closer!
● Voting on Recruitment Policies tonight, we will have a discussion during this so I can answer any

questions/explain why we made the changes we did.
● As always, if there are any concerns/uncertainty, don’t hesitate to reach out to me!

Director of Interfraternal Relations & Member Development, Molly Bruns, pharelations.ku@gmail.com:

● Meeting with IFC was greatly informative!
● LDST Scholarship should be going live soon, I will let you all know ASAP when members can apply
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○ Eligibility - any Panhellenic member who has taken LDST 301 in Spring 2021, Fall 2021,
or Spring 2022. They have taken the course for credit and are in good standing with their
chapter

● Scheduling a Round Table with New Member Educators for the end of April, please forward this
message to them so they can fill out the poll I sent in their groupme

● Derby Days will not be happening this year, if anyone tries to set something up with your
respective chapters regarding this event, please do not engage!

Director of Recruitment Personnel, Lainie Stein, ku.pha.cor@gmail.com:

● Week full of meetings!!
○ Having One-On-Ones with COR/DOR officers to discuss helpful ideas regarding the COR

process
○ Will have more next week as well

● If your chapter is wanting to have any tabling events and would like to start scheduling those
ahead of time to plan for next semester, have them reach out to me so that Panhellenic does not
plan any events around that time and day

● Encourage your members to reach out to anyone who is potentially interested in joining a
Panhellenic sorority

● If your chapter is having any COR events and would like for them to be posted on the Panhellenic
insta/website, please let Anna and I know and we can make that happen

Director of Recruitment Education, Maggie Maloney, pharecruiteducation@gmail.com:

● First recruitment counselor training this Sunday, April 10th in the Sphar engineering classroom in
Eaton hall from 1-5pm! - IMPORTANT: this will be changing due to the basketball parade and I
will be communicating with RCs about this

● Second training is Sunday, April 24th from 12-4pm, same location
● Disaffiliation for RCs on social media is May 20th - use this for your own socials as well :)

Director of Philanthropy and Community Service, Sejal Thapa, phacommservice@gmail.com:

● BIG S/O TO KAPPA ALPHA THETA & KAPPA DELTA FOR BEING THE FIRST TO FILL THEIR BINS!!! :)
● Continue to encourage your chapter members to go through their closets and look for any items

that they could donate
● Reminder to all Panhellenic members that the deadline for fulfilling community service

requirements is coming up (submit all chapter hours by 5/6)
● Keep an eye out and spread the word for upcoming philanthropy events from other chapters!

Director of Equity, Inclusion, Diversity & Access, Peyton Hadley, kuphadiversity@gmail.com:

● Working with committee to write letters for SAAM with Blaine
● Round table to be rescheduled due to championship win — possibly the 12th

Director of Scholarship, Lilly Cleveland, kuphascholarship@gmail.com:

● Sorry to miss you all this week!
● Career event April 27th 6-8pm, please mention this at chapters this week, a sign up will be

coming soon
● Again, encourage members to apply for Senior Spotlight!

mailto:ku.pha.cor@gmail.com
mailto:pharecruiteducation@gmail.com
mailto:phacommservice@gmail.com
mailto:kuphadiversity@gmail.com
mailto:kuphascholarship@gmail.com


VII. Chapter Delegate Reports

○ Alpha Chi Omega, Courtney Richardson - courtney.richardson@ku.edu:

■ Our women's weekend this past weekend was a success!

■ We have a semi-formal coming up on the 14th at Dempsy’s

■ We are hosting an “Alpha Chi around the world” cultural dinner on the 13th at

our house

■ Our Spring Formal is planned for April 28th

○ Alpha Delta Pi, Taylor Thomas - adpi.tau.panhellenic@gmail.com:

■ Our Spring Formal is this Saturday at the Eldridge!

■ Spring initiation is happening this week!

■ Mixer next Wednesday with ATO

○ Chi Omega, Reilly Moreland - reilly.moreland4@gmail.com:

■ We have a Walkathon on Friday for Make A Wish!

■ Our NLC visit is the week of April 18

■ Our spring formal, Bum Bum, is April 30!

○ Delta Delta Delta, Annie Gill - kutrideltavpcr@gmail.com :

■ Our formal is on April 16th - Pearl Party

■ Delta Diner -philanthropy event is on April 21st

■ Pansy Brunch - senior recognition on April 23rd

■ St. Jude x Tri Delta pajama party this saturday with all Tri Delta chapters for a fun

announcement from St. Jude

■ Chapter wide community service event on April 25th

○ Delta Gamma, Taylor Goetten - bkdgpanhellenic@gmail.com:

■ Tonight is our Red Flags date party at Dempsey’s!

■ We recently had Big/Little reveal for our new members, and their initiation is

April 23rd

■ Our Cheesy with DG philanthropy event is April 26th, I will send a graphic soon!

■ We have a Human Dignity Workshop required for all members at the end of the

month

■ Our formal, Cream Rose, is on May 6th at Kane Family Farm

○ Gamma Phi Beta, Katie Lamfers - Katie.lamfers@ku.edu:

■ Moved formal to 4/23 because of the parade!
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■ Moonball is 4/30

■ Scholarship dinner is 4/20

○ Kappa Alpha Theta, Caroline Steele - kuthetacpo@gmail.com:

■ We had our philanthropy event yesterday (April 6), CASA cookout. It went great!

■ We have Mom’s weekend this weekend, which is wellness themed! We have a

dinner at Jayhawk Club on Friday, and we have several wellness related events &

vendors coming on Saturday. We are excited!

■ We have our Derby themed formal on April 23rd!

■ We recently started ERB meetings and workshops to get ready for FFR!

■ Our service event this past Sunday went really well! We did a campus trash clean

up.

■ Our bowling alley jarty (jean party) was super fun last week!!

○ Kappa Delta, Shayna Holman - kansaskd.panhellenic@gmail.com:

■ Mom’s weekend is this weekend!

a) Dinner at the Eldridge Hotel on Friday night

b) Sunfire ceramics, painting party, or waxman candle making on Saturday

c) Brunch at the house on Sunday

■ We had initiation for our COB women this past Sunday!

■ We raised $12,591 (not including proceeds from percentage nights) during our

Shamrock Week! Thank you to everyone who supported us!

■ Another recruitment workshop next Monday!

■ Community Service event at our house next Monday!

■ We had our academic banquet tonight to recognize all of the hard work our

members have put into their schoolwork!

■ White Rose Formal on 4/23!

○ Kappa Kappa Gamma, Isobel Thornton - kukkgpanhellenic@gmail.com:

■ We had the Crave Taco truck come to KKG last night thanks to dad’s club

■ We have women's weekend this weekend- Friday night is by grades, Saturday all

house

■ Monmouth with Pi Beta Phi is Thursday the 14th

■ KKG Scholarship dinner is on Tuesday the 12th

○ Pi Beta Phi: Olivia Giardino - oliviagiardino5@gmail.com:
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■ Mom’s weekend is this weekend! We are going to the slice on Friday night,

brunch on Saturday and can get linked bracelets

■ Monmouth is on April 14 with Kappa

■ Scholarship dinner at the house on April 12

○ Sigma Kappa, Megan Carlson - panhellenicdelegate.skku@gmail.com:

■ Mom’s weekend was successful this past weeked, and we were all super excited

to be able to celebrate the Jayhawks making it to the national championships

with our family members!

■ We had big little reveal for our spring informal members on April 6th, and they

are initiated this Saturday, April 9th!!

■ Formal is on April 23rd!

■ Our philanthropy event, Silent DiSKo is on April 11th!! Buy tickets at

https://my.crowdchange.co/h7jagm!! I will send a graphic in the delegate chat

for you to advertise to your members as well! It should be a fun event!

VIII. Old Business

○ FA22 Recruitment Polices 

■ Motion to table Section 6, Women to Members terminology -

a) Pi Beta Phi

b) Kappa Delta

■ Motion to vote on remaining document

a) Sigma Kappa

b) Kappa Delta

c) 10 - 0 - 0

○ 2022 - 2023 Budget Presentation
■ Sigma Kappa
■ Kappa Alpha Theta
■ 10 - 0 - 0

● AGD Return Agreement
■ Kappa Delta Move to propose agreement to Fall 2026

● Sigma Kappa Second
● Kappa Alpha Theta motion to table to next GA 4/21

IX. New Business
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● 2021 FFR Fine Revenue Proposal

X. Announcements

○ Hailey Burgess: New Panhellenic Accessibility Committee!

- Please mention this at chapter and send to your members! Thanks!

- https://forms.gle/akPsNxgzYfVS6Jzp7

- This committee will work towards creating more accessibility and inclusion
in the panhellenic community! Committee members will be tasked with:
finding resources to educate members, supporting accessibility for PNMS
during recruitment, and creating a new program that will include
individuals with Intellectual and developmental disabilities in our
organizations. This  committee will likely meet monthly or bi-weekly
depending on what needs to be done. Members will report back
information and support their individual chapters in inclusion efforts.
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